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Archbishop Khajag Barsamian, Primate 

August 19, 1993 

Dear Steward: 

Thank you for your 1992 donation of $100 to the Diocese of the Armenian Church of 
America. 

We are pleased that many devoted Armenians have joined the Stewardship family and are 
supporting the work of the Diocese either as an Annual Steward of a Life Steward with a single 
donation of $1,500 per person. We continue to seek additional Life Stewards as we work toward 
our goal of 1,000 Stewards. 

As a Life Steward, your name will be recorded on the Life Steward tableau and you will 
have the satisfaction of knowing that you have helped to strengthen the financial foundation of 
our Diocese and its programs. On Stewardship Sunday, a requiem prayer will be said for 
deceased Stewards by our Primate. 

Thank you for your continued support and please consider member hip in the Life 
Stewardship Program. 

Sincerely, 

George K. Papalian 
Stewardship Coordinator 

P.S. Please return the coupon in the enclosed envelope with your check made payable to: 
"Diocese of the Armenian Church - STEW ARDSIDP". Thank you; 

GP/as 

630 SECOND AVENUE, NEW YORK, NY 10016-4885 TELEPHONE 212.686.0710 FAX 212.779.3558 


